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Our WOW Learner Gallery for celebration of outstanding learning 

Dear families, 
We’ve had a busy last few week’s in school with Parent Workshops and 
sporting competitions at Robert Sutton. The next few week’s are busy 
too. Next week, we have Tempest Photography in school on Wednesday 
and also our Film Night on Thursday for Year 5/6. 
Following this, we have an INSET day on Friday 20th October so there 
will be no children in school that day.  
The week after is Parents’ Evening. Please ensure that you book an      
appointment with your child’s class teacher before the event occurs w/c 
23rd October. Have a lovely weekend all, Mr Russell 

WOW Learners: 
6th October                                                                        13th October 
Ash: Jacob G 
Elm: Indiana G 
Oak: Joey S 
Elder: Oliver G 
Holly: Maja W / George E 
Maple: Rory R 
Aspen: Berat A 
Cedar: Poopy N 
Rowan: Mylah T-A 
Chestnut: Millie A 
Sycamore: Neave C 
Willow: Felicity H 

Ash: Charlie S  
Elm: Emily W 
Oak: Elizabeth P 
Elder: George E 
Holly: Martyna K 
Maple: Caleb B 
Aspen: Elliott C 
Cedar: Daisy L 
Rowan: Reuben C 
Chestnut: Chester J 
Sycamore: Layla S 
Willow: Charlotte D 
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Attendance so far (up to 13.10.23): 
 

 

Year 3: 96.7% 
Year 4: 96.8% 
Year 5: 96.3% 
Year 6: 95.9% 

 
       OVERALL: 96.4%  

(TARGET: 96%) 
 

Best attending class so far: Maple: 97.8% WELL DONE! 

World Mental Health Day 
Well done to our house captains 
and Ms Fryer who raised over 
£700 for Mental Health —
WOW! Super job everyone! 

Parent Workshops—ELM 

This week, we had another parent workshop 
in school. Parents were invited into Year 3 
Elm to share a reading session based on The 
Iron Man by Ted Hughes just like they did 
a couple of weeks ago. 
 

There was a huge turn out of parents in Ms 
Grimley’s class which was excellent.  
 

The children completed their work on   
flashcards and then shared part of the 
text with Ms Grimley.  
 

They finished by reading the text together 
so that they could practice their fluency.  
 
Thanks for coming all! 

CHECK OUT THE 
PICS ON THE 
LAST PAGE... 
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PARKING INFORMATION FROM OUR LOCAL PCSO 

Please find below information from our local policing 
team linked to school pick ups and drop offs. Please 

do all that you can to support this. 

PE KITS - Winter time 
As the weather begins to get colder, children to 

come dressed in their normal shorts and              
coloured P.E t-shirts but they can also wear a 

dark tracksuit over the top. This should be a plain 
tracksuit in either  blue or black. 
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Year 6’s Art Sculptures 

 



 

 

Reading Workshop 

 
 

 

 

Thank you Year 3 (ELM) parents for coming to 
our workshop on Wednesday.  


